

## Appril 2023 Neosletter Kelli Vosbury, Principal





Dear families,

Just a reminder that April is a testing month for many of our students in grades 3 to 5. ELA State Test will be April 20th and 21st for our 3rd grade students and April 25th and 26th for our 4th and 5th grade students. We encourage all families to schedule appointments around the scheduled testing dates. We have minimal make-up days restricted to a specific window scheduled for students who are ill or absent for unavoidable reasons. We encourage all students to get a good night's sleep the nights before each test and to eat a good breakfast

Although spring seems to come and go, things are moving fast for our students. It may be hard to believe, but we are already preparing ourselves and our students for the 2023-2024 school year. Part of this preparation involves placing students in a new classroom. I'd like to give you a little information on how this process works.

Teachers establish class listings for next year considering factors such as:

- balancing classroom personalities and needs
- balancing boys and girls
- clustering youngsters for effective development and support
- heterogeneous grouping
- separating personality conflicts

The principal will finalize all class lists.

This is a complex process; therefore we are unable to accept requests for a specific teacher. If there are extenuating circumstances that would be necessary to know in placing your child, please submit this information in writing to the building principal by May 1st. Written information will be reviewed and shared with relevant staff members during the placement process.

Please note, factors such as enrollment and staff can change during the summer and this may affect class assignments. Because of this, classroom assignments will be mailed home during August.

Sincerely,

Kelli Vosbury, Elementary Principal

## School Phone Numbers

- ♦ Elem. School 467-2198
- ♦ Elem. Office Ext. 2301
- Elem. School Nurse 467-8505
- ♦ Spec. Ed. Office Ext. 2304
- Superintendent Ext. 3306
- ♦ School Psychologist Ext. 2323
- ♦ School Counselor Ext. 2220



## Important Dates









## Don't Forget!

If you would like your child to enjoy this special memory book to remember their 2022-2023 school year, please fill out the order form below with your payment and return it to your child's teacher. You will receive a receipt for your yearbook when your money is collected. Yearbooks will be distributed toward the end of the school year. You will treasure this book, so don't miss out!

Sincerely,

Ms. Scalise & Mrs. Stevens

2022-2023 Deposit Elementary School Yearbook Price: \$16.50

Please Make Checks Payable to: Deposit Elementary PTO Yearbook

Student Name:	
Teacher:	
Number of Yearbooks: x \$16.50 Each=	= \$
	ORDER TOTAL
Method of Payment Enclosed:Cash	Check

Order Deadline: April 21st, 2023